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Greeting Los Senderos members,
Once again the Brown's out performed 

themselves for their traditional July ride & 
party at Rancho Samataguma. The party hosted 
by the Brown's Saturday evening was a night 
to remember with 50 members & guests in at-
tendance.

Scott Vowles provided the Tri Tip steak that 
Scott Brown barbecued to perfection!  Many 
assorted dishes were prepared by Charlene and 
there was plenty of wonderful food and drinks 
to go around.....

The ride, led by Mike Tinch, on Sunday was 
a big hit with a comfortable breeze. Mike es-
corted 19 riders through five members ranches 
with two bar stops at Gerry Moss and Bud Bak-
er's ranches. From the feedback I been receiv-
ing from members they would like Mike to lead 
more rides in the future if he's going to have 
two bar stops! The ride circled back to Rancho 
Samantaguma where 48 members & guests en-
joyed a delicious lunch prepared by Descanso 
Junction. I would like to thank the July ride 
committee; Ken Clark, Rick White & Mike 
Tinch for all their hard work they did to make 
the ride a success.

I had the privilege of sitting in on our Annual 
Ride Committee meeting recently.  I can assure 
you the Annual Ride coming up September 
21ST- 25TH is going to be a huge success.  The 
Annual Ride is chaired by Bob Wining & Mat 
Jones and there committee.  The have organized 
the many moving parts that make this event a 
huge success.  The Annual Ride applications 
have been mailed out, if you haven't received an 
application please let me know.

Last call for Los Senderos belt buckles. If you're 
interested in one for yourself, or a member, 
please get in touch with Bill Cuddeback.

Bill has informed me, he already has the buck-
les ready for the winners of the Cattle Sorting 
Competition.

A big shout out to Mat & Laura Jones who re-
cently had a new baby girl, Charlee.

This month's Ride August 28th will be at Chuck 
Gawle's Ranch in Del Mar....(See monthly ride 
report)

Thanks again for all your support!
	 - Chuck Gallant



Aug 28 – Location –  Del Mar  

Sept. 21-25 - Annual Ride - Los Senderos Park

Oct.  23  Location – Tim Dirkes, Old Hwy 80 Ranch

Nov 27 Location –Lyons, Tiger and Bears, Japatul Valley 

2016 Monthly Ride Calendar 2016 Monthly Ride Committee
Chairman: Ken Clark
Committee: Mike Tinch, Andy Dvorak, Don Bright, Larry 
Kuerbis, John Omahen, Wayne Oberreuter, 
Chuck Gawle, Mat Jones

Los Senderos Member Ride • August 28, 2016
This will be the second time the Club has had a chance to 
ride the Charles Gawle Ranch at 6150 Del Mar Road, San 
Diego, CA 92130.
 
Member, Chuck Gawle is spearheading this ride on his 
father’s 20 acre property adjacent to Penasquitos Preserve. 
Those who rode our previous ride here were pleasantly 
surprised to encounter deer, shade, water-crossings, all the 
while enjoying a cooler breeze not far from the ocean and 
the City.
 
Come out and enjoy a fun ride with views from the Del 
Mar Mesa and trekking through the Preserve. We’ll be 
served by great bartenders and grub provided by Jim and 
Jan Sheridan.

Ride begins at 10:00 A.M.
 
Directions:  From I-5, take the I-56 east to Carmel Country 
Road exit. Turn right (southward) to Del Mar Mesa Road 
and then turn left. From I-56 west, exit at Carmel Country 
Road. Turn left (southward) to Del Mar Mesa Road. Turn 
left and proceed until you see the L.S. sign. Long trailers 
should swing wide to get in the driveway and park on the 
20 acres. If you have a shade source, bring it, although there 
is a small shaded picnic area.


